
Stoughton Arts Council Minutes 

October 16, 2018 

In attendance 

Nicki Dowland, Bill Brehm (Tres), Bill Amundson, Natalie Norlin, Callie LaPoint, Richard Lazzaro, Kathryn 
Jones 

Absent 
Sarah Bukrey (Chair), 

The meeting was called to order by Jones at 1:34 pm 

Agenda items  

1. Minutes approved from Sept 18, 2018. 

2. 1:34 pm - Communications 
Brehm mentioned that all is good at the Opera House. 

Art Walk Stoughton will not be run by the Chamber in 2019. Amundson suggested that maybe the 
best thing would be to take a year off, that it might be too late to plan something. There was 
discussion and agreement from those present that Art Walk should continue as a Stoughton event 
that fits well within the mission of the Arts Council. There was unanimous agreement that the Arts 
Council will host a community forum instead of a November meeting in order to guage the public 
support for the event and try to help facilitate a group of people to organize it. Dowland agreed to 
contact local papers, past participating businesses, past artists, and organizations that may be 
interested including 14 South Artists.  

3. 2:14 pm – Future Arts Council Events 
Tabled for the next meeting. 

4. Next meeting: Community Forum on the Future of Art Walk, Wednesday, Nov 14th, 2018 at 7 pm 

Motion to adjourn by Brehm was approved at 2:19 pm 

Minutes sent to:  

Bill Amundson - amundart@earthlink.net 
Bill Brehm (Treas) - bbrehm@ci.stoughton.wi.us 
Kathryn Jones - kbird0113@yahoo.com 
Sarah Bukrey (Chair) - sarahbukrey@gmail.com 
Mayor Tim Swadley-tswadley@ci.stoughton.wi.us 
Callie Lapoint –visitorservices@stoughtonwi.com 
Natalie Norlin-
natalie@stoughtonperformingarts.com 

 
 
cc:  

Council Members (e-mail)  
Leadership Team (e-mail) 
City Attorney Matthew Dregne (e-mail)  
Sarah Monette (e-mail) 
Judi Krebs (e-mail) 
Stoughton Newspapers (e-mail) 
 

 
NOTE: AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL 


